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The second week of the 2025 Regular Session is in progress.

On Tuesday, the House Education Committee approved HB1133, a bill permitting the Northwest Technical Institute to
appoint a president with an industry background instead of an educational background.

The House Judiciary Committee advanced HB1006, which redesignates the 14th Judicial District as a Division A Judicial
District.

The House adopted HR1001, a resolution establishing the House Rules for the 95th General Assembly. The resolution
incorporates legislative changes related to fiscal impact statements and deadlines for specific health benefit plan
legislation.

The House is scheduled to reconvene on Wednesday at 1:30 p.m.
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